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KS tag and license renewals extended 60 days
(KNZA)--Governor Laura Kelly has signed an executive order allowing a 60-day
extension for tag and license renewals due to the COVID-19 pandemic.

According to the executive order, Kansans have 60 days to renew their tags past
the last day of the month that their registration is valid.

The same rules apply toward 60-day tags for any vehicle purchased on or after
March 12.

The order also provides the same guidelines for the Department of Motor
Vehicles. A person has 60 days past their drivers license expiration date to renew
without penalty or late fees.

Kelly's order also tells law enforcement officers to use discretion when
encountering drivers with expired tags or licenses.

Many Signals Communications



